Minutes
Friends of Seymour Public Library District Meeting

July 16, 2014, Seymour Library, 6:00 pm

Present:  Anne Mlod, President, Marcia Walsh, Treasurer, Lisa Carr, Library Director, Barbara Stith, Leigh Romano, Pat Messina, Mary Ann Haberlau, Sharon Hanes, Jordan Davis, Joan Plis, Lisa Sigona

Excused:  John Kingsley, Katie Latanyshyn

Secretary’s Report:  
Minutes of the June 18, 2014 were approved following a motion by Marcia Walsh, seconded by Pat Messina.
Marcia read a thank-you from Friends member Joan Sigona.

Treasurer’s Report:  Presented by Marcia, and is on file with the Secretary.

June 30, 2014  Saving account balance:  $561.27

Checking account balance:  $$2263.16

Membership Report:   As of July 14, we have 123 members.

Library Report:  Lisa Carr reported that some of the items that are to be purchased with the $2500 gift from the Friends have been ordered.  Michelle Crosby has ordered the Lego table and areas in the Children’s Room have been rearranged to make room for it.  Danette Davis has ordered the bench for the front garden area and installation of it is being investigated.  

The Merry-Go-Round Youth Theater is very successful this summer with an average of 80 in attendance for each performance.  

Ideas for promoting the Library Tax Vote, July 29, were discussed.  The Friends may mail postcards to previous voters.  It will be on our Facebook page and an email will be sent to all members of the Friends group reminding them to vote.  

Lisa also reported how successful the Story Book Walk at Hoopes Park has been.  The second book is up now and the last one will be up for the month of August.  

The mailing for the September Library Card sign-up went out last week.  Friends member Kathy Kruger addressed all of the envelopes to local businesses asking them to once again support the project by donating a discount or a free item from their business to anyone who shows their Library card.  This is the projects second year.

Kathrine Switzer Program, October 19, 2014

Committee:

Anne Mlod, John Kingsley, Pat Messina, Ginny Kent, Ann Padlick, Lisa Sigona, Joan Plis, Jim Hanley.

Details of the event were discussed.  Flyers will be made and put in the Great Race participants bags, tickets will be $15.00, $10.00 for students and seniors, the high school auditorium will be reserved from 6-10 pm, program will start at 6:30. a 4-minute video will be shown, Kathrine will speak for about 35 minutes followed by a Q&A, and a book signing.  Light refreshments will be provided by the Friends.

A raffle was discussed and if it is decided to do one, Pat Messina will assemble it.

501c3 update:
Anne will fill out the required paperwork and submit it

Story Tree update:  Barb Stith reported that the project is going to once again be a library event, with help from the Friends.  Sharon Hanes and Joan Plis offered to help in any way.  The project committee will meet to discuss details such as set-up schedule and ways to bid on the individual trees.

Adjorn:  Motion to adjourn was made at 7:20 by Marcia Walsh and seconded by Joan Plis.  Unanimous.

Respectfully submitted, 

Marcia Walsh, acting secretary
